
Wednesday 27th March 2024

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: End of Spring Term 2024

With the brighter evenings, it has been good to see the children playing outdoors and to
hear them talk about the things that they have been doing on weekends. It has been
another super term at Woodberry Down, full of fantastic activities, trips and events. I am
sure that you have been following our newsletters to read about the most recent events
taking place at the school. If you missed the newsletter last week, you can see it here.

Since we returned to school in January, there have been some incredible trips and events
at the school. These have included trips to Pudding Lane to immerse Year 1 pupils in their
learning about the Great Fire of London and exploring the British Museum for our Year 3
pupils to build on their knowledge of Ancient Egypt . As well as these, many of our pupils
have been hunting for minibeasts at Woodberry Wetlands to support the science
curriculum. Most of all we have enjoyed inviting our families into the school to take part
and join in. We would like to thank you for your continued support. It has been great to
see you all at our events; Come Dine with Me, music performances, assemblies and
reading and maths sessions.

Please keep checking the school newsletters and our website to stay up-to-date with
everything that has been happening in school and all that we have planned for our pupils.
Please keep talking to your children’s classteacher, members of the senior leadership
team, or myself about suggestions, questions or concerns you may have. Your feedback
and support is invaluable to us.

It just leaves me to wish you a wonderful break. Please remember that school closes at
2.00pm on Thursday 28th March and will reopen at 8.45am on Tuesday 16th April. I
hope that you manage to find some time to relax and get outside into the green spaces
around us.

Kind regards,

Derek Hewie
Headteacher

https://sites.google.com/newwavefederation.co.uk/wdnewsletter-22ndmarch2024/home

